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Dear Members of the Senate Committee on Energy and Environment, 

 

I write you today to support and correct the record about Senate Bill 803. 

  

No, it will not ban all diesel in the state. 

  

No, it will not destroy the economy or put rural Oregon out of business. 

  

We have nearly three years to ensure a smooth transition from obsolete fossil diesel 

to fuels that can serve as a bridge to zero-emission transportation. With your political 

courage, we can get there. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chris Chaplin 


